
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Date: November 10, 2023 

Contact: Speaker Vos, 608-237-9163 

    Representative Robert Wittke, 608-237-9162 

 

Statement: Microsoft Expansion Announcement 
 

MADISON - Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) and Representative Robert Wittke (R-Racine) 

released the following statement after the Village of Mount Pleasant, Racine County, Racine 

County Economic Development Corporation, and Milwaukee 7 announced plans for Microsoft to 

expand its investment in Mount Pleasant. 

“It’s an incredible day for the Village of Mount Pleasant who played a pivotal role in facilitating 

the expansion of one of the world's leading technology giants. Mount Pleasant and Racine 

County’s commitment to fostering innovation, its skilled workforce, and the supportive business 

environment make it an ideal location for Microsoft's continued ‘growth. 

“Historically, Wisconsin has been the invention capital of the United States, and this session, it 

has been one of our key priorities to stimulate innovation in our state. We’re optimistic this 

partnership will not only transform the local landscape but also attract talent and innovation to 

Wisconsin.  

“We look forward to what lies ahead as this expansion takes shape.” 
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